
 
 

 
 
 
 

PO BOX 1109, PAARDEKRAAL, 1752 
01 XI 2017 

 
NEWSLETTER NO 101 OF 2017 

TELEPHONE PROBLEMS  
 
Good day Training Providers, 
 
Our landlines are currently down and you will be unable to contact our offices. 
 
They are urgently working to resolve this matter. 
 
If you need to contact us please send an email to etqa@pftc.co.za  
 
Kind regards, 
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